
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Ministry of Works and Transport wishes to advise the public that the 

temporary closure of the 10.80km Cipero Road, Borde Narve Village, Lengua in the 

vicinity of Cipero Road has been postponed to Wednesday 6th July 2022 from 

8:00am to 5:00pm. 

 

This closure was necessary to facilitate the installation of a Bailey bridge. Given 

adverse weather conditions, the Ministry has taken the necessary precautions by 

postponing this project which was previously scheduled for today.  

 

The Ministry of Works and Transport apologizes for any inconvenience caused and 

thanks the public for its cooperation.  

 

 

 

 

 

July 5, 2022 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

 
WORKS AT 10.80KM CIPERO ROAD, BORDE NARVE 

VILLAGE, LENGUA POSTPONED 


